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“District Details”“District Details”“District Details”“District Details”…a few notes from Superintendent Elwood    

Thanks for another FANTASTIC year!   

As the 2011-12 school year draws to a close, I want to thank all of 
the students, teachers, staff, parents, administrators, board of 
education and community members for another exceptional year.  
Due to the commitment that each one of you has made this year, 
the students at Treynor Community Schools have been able to 
learn and grow in a caring and supportive educational and com-
munity environment.   

Since we did not encounter any snow days this year, school will 
dismiss ahead of schedule.  The last day of school is Friday, May 
18th.  Students will be released at 11:00 a.m. on this day.  Break-
fast and lunch will not be served so please plan accordingly.  
Have an enjoyable summer! 

Parents~ you only have to survive for 89 days and school will be 
back in session! ☺  Registration for the 2012-13 school year will be held on Thurs-
day, August 2nd, in the middle school commons.  Parents may register students from 
8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. or from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  The first day of school will be 
Thursday, August 16, and it will be a full day. 

I want to take a moment to thank a few individuals that have provided service to our 
students and the Treynor Community Schools for many years.  All of these individu-
als have committed the majority of their career working at Treynor and will be retir-
ing at the conclusion of this year.  Therefore, when you see them during their final 
days at school or in the community, please thank them for their faithful dedication 
and outstanding service. 

♦ Robert Gronstal ~ 42 years of service (School Board Secretary) 

♦ Bernard Bryant ~ 30 years of service (Transportation) 

♦ Virginia Maguire ~ 16 years of service (Food Service & Transportation) 

 

I also want to acknowledge those that have indicated they will not be returning to 
Treynor CSD next year.  We appreciate the service and impact you have provided 
to our students during your time at Treynor: 

♦ Nigel Horton ~ Elementary teacher 

♦ Lori McGoldrick ~ TAG teacher 

♦ Charity Pearce ~ MS Secretary 

♦ Beth Peters ~     Teacher Associate  

♦ Donna Perdue ~     Food Service  

♦ Sheri Baker ~     Food Service  

 

Last day of 

school will be 

Friday, May 

18th with an 

11:00 dismissal! 
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“District Details”…  Continued“District Details”…  Continued“District Details”…  Continued“District Details”…  Continued 

The Treynor community has a MARVELOUS school district for which I know we are all proud.  The success of 
this district is due to the hard work and support of everyone mentioned above.  I appreciate the opportunity to 
lead and grow with the district and look forward to many more exciting years ahead. 

 

Have a FUNtastic summer! 

 
Mr. Elwood 
 

SCHOOL BOARD RECOGNITION WEEK 

As citizen leaders, school board members face complex and demanding chal-
lenges.  Yet few people fully understand the scope and far-reaching implica-
tions of board members’ responsibilities.  All Iowa citizens should recognize the 
vital contributions of these men and women and focus attention on the crucial 
role these elected public officials play in the education of our children.  Their job 
is to establish a vision for the education program, design a structure to achieve 
that vision, ensure schools are accountable to the community and strongly ad-
vocate continuous improvement in student learning.  That job entails an endless 
string of meetings and school functions to attend; reams of reports, agendas, 
proposals and other information to read and study; and a host of difficult deci-
sions to make. 
 
School board members come from all walks of life.  They are farmers, secretaries, doctors, lawyers, homemak-
ers, architects, truck drivers, professors, business owners and real estate agents, to name a few.  Although 
they wear many hats in the workday world, school board members put on a collective hat when they get down 
to the business of leading their school districts.  Board members must pull together as a team toward a com-
mon goal—helping students achieve.  Though they may individually disagree on certain issues, their role as a 
board is to consistently strive toward that goal. 
 
Board members contribute thousands of hours each year leading their districts.  Whether it be crafting policies, 
hiring top-notch administrators, listening to staff and student concerns or recognizing outstanding programs, 
board members always keep their eyes on the goal of student achievement.  The time spent in board meetings  
represents just a small fraction of the hours school board members spend leading in their districts.  They also 
work hard at seminars and training sessions to keep abreast of the latest trends in educational leadership, are 
deeply involved in community activities and spend many hours in the schools and at extracurricular events.  
Their love for learning, and concern and caring for students, staff and community, drives board members’ de-
sire to lead so students can achieve. 
 
In recognition of the dedicated service of Iowa school board members, May 6-12 has been designated School 
Board Recognition Week.  Please join us by saying “thanks” to our school board members—Jerry Hempel, 
Gary Funkhouser, Sally Myers, Randy Young and Dave Paulson—and recognizing their efforts throughout the 
year. 
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It’s hard to believe that we are entering our last month of the school year.  I am so proud of 
our elementary students and the progress that they have made!  During the month of April we 
completed our annual Kindergarten Roundup, K-1 and 2-3 music programs, 5th grade band 
concert, 5th grade babysitting clinics, Optimist Bicycle Safety Day, Accelerated Reading Cardi-
nal Cart #3, art & book clubs, Fun Fridays, Ready, Set, Know program, 3-S Class of the Month 
pizza party and a visit from St. Paul’s Preschool.  The 5th grade students also had the opportu-
nity to tour the middle school and see what life will be about next fall☺.   

We are really looking forward to the annual track and field day on May 11th, the 1st grade field trip to Fonten-
elle Forest, the 4th grade field trip to the SAC Museum, the 5th grade field trip to Mahoney State Park, the Ac-
celerated Reading 100 Point Club Luncheon and Kindergarten Grandparents Day.   

As we head down the home stretch, please let me know if you have questions or concerns about your chil-
dren’s education.  Feel free to stop in and say hello anytime, call or email: [487-3422 / tlar-
sen@treynorcardinals.org] 

 
 
Mr. Larsen 
Treynor Elementary School 

FROM THE ELEMENTARY PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

UPCOMING ELEMENTARY EVENTS 

May 1  Cardinal Branch Bank 9:00—11:00 a.m. 
  5th Grade Puberty Lessons 
May 2  5th Grade Puberty Lessons 
  1:30 p.m. Early Dismissal—Teacher Inservice 
May 4  Fun Friday/Ice Cream Sundaes 
  4th Grade to SAC Museum 
  Cardinal Branch Bank Field Trip 
May 7  4th Grade Pen Pal Picnic 
May 9  Kindergarten to Rose Theater 
May 11  Elementary Track Meet @ 9:30 a.m. 
May 14  1st Grade to Fontenelle Forest 
  Kindergarten Grandparents Day 
May 15  AR 100 Point Club Luncheon 
  School Board Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. 
May 16  Elementary Track Meet Rain Date 
  Elementary Book Club @ 3:30 p.m. 
May 17  5th Grade to Mahoney State Park 
May 18  Last Day of School—11:00 a.m.  Dismissal 

ELEMENTARY BOOK FAIR RESULTS 

A BIG THANKS go out to all of the volunteers that made our spring book fair such a huge 
success.  Hats off as well to Renee Schoening for serving as our spring coordinator.  The fair 
resulted in a book profit of nearly $3,000 for our elementary library.  Thanks for supporting our 
Book Fair!!!  $10 gift certificate winners:  Ian Dinsmore, Avery Dyke, Loeck Helvie, Abby 
Jacobsen and Alex Lowe. 



NOTES FROM THE MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL 

 PRINCIPAL…..MRS. BERENS 

It’s hard to believe that we are in the month of May.  Listed below 
are just some of the events that took place during the month of 
April:  Freshman Orientation, 7th Grade Oratory Contest, JH Large 
Group Contest, Iowa Jazz Championships, WIC Art Show, vocal 
music/instrumental concerts, golf meets, track meets, 5th Graders 
visit to the middle school, teacher in-service, and Prom.   

We are looking forward to May’s events and before we know it, summer vacation will be 
upon us.  Thanks for all of your support and as always, please don’t hesitate to call or 
email if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Mrs. Berens, Principal      

 

May Events 

 

May 3   High School Awards Day @ 2:30 p.m. 

   Fine Arts Night @ 7:30 p.m. 

May 5   State Large Group Contest 

May 8   Junior High Spring Concert @ 7:00 p.m. 

May 9   Senior’s Field Trip 

   Baccalaureate at St. Paul Lutheran Church @ 8:00 p.m. 

May 10   Seniors last full day in the classroom 

May 11   Seniors Graduation Practice @ 8:30 a.m. in the West Gym 

May 13   Graduation @ 2:00 p.m. 

May 18   Last Day of School with 11:00 a.m. Dismissal 
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Graduation is 

May 13th!  Last 

day of school is 

May 18th! 

PARENT NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

 
Blackboard Connect, the phone notification system that Treynor utilizes, has implemented 
exciting changes!  The much-anticipated parent portal is now active.  This portal allows you to 
log into the system, associate your contact information with your child, and modify, add or 
delete phone numbers and email addresses.  You can also use this portal to activate text 
messaging to your cell phone.  Check it out on our website! 
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Just a reminder with the end of the school year approaching—all lunch accounts must have a 
positive balance on the last day of school.  Students who have a negative lunch balance will not 
be able to sign out for the year. 
 
Fees will also be due for Industrial Tech. classes and projects.  Please check the bulletin board 
in the Middle School Commons for the list of fees due or call the Middle School Office at 712-
487-3181 or the Superintendent’s Office at 712-487-3414. 

END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR FEES 

Activity passes for summer softball and baseball are available.  These passes will admit one 
person to nineteen home contests for softball and baseball.  Tournament games are not in-
cluded.  The passes reflect a significant savings from paying admission at the gate.  Adult 
tickets are $70 and student tickets are $40.  Tickets can be purchased in the superinten-
dent’s office. 

SOFTBALL/BASEBALL SUMMER PASSES 

ELEMENTARY TRACK MEET 

The Elementary Track Meet is scheduled for Friday, May 11th.  The rain date, if needed, will 
be Wednesday, May 16th. 
 
At the conclusion of the elementary track meet, 6th grade students will be given an opportu-
nity to run a 4x100 relay race against a couple of adult teams.  We are in need of parent vol-
unteers, both male and female, to compete in this “special race”.  The 6th grade boys will get 
a chance to outrun a group of fathers and a team of male teachers.  The 6th grade girls will 
challenge a team of mothers and a team of female teachers.  Dust off your sneakers and start 

stretching now—this race will be the finale of the 2012 Elementary Track Meet.  If interested, please call Nata-
lie at 487-3422.  Thanks! 
 

CARDINAL RUNNING CLUB 

 
Cardinal Running Club will begin on Tuesday, June 5 and run every Tuesday and Thursday 
through the end of July.  It will run from 8:00—9:00 a.m. at the track. 

REGISTRATION—AUGUST 2, 2012 

Registration Day for the 2012-2013 school year will be Thursday, August 2, 2012 from 8:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 
and from 4:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m.  The first day of school will be Thursday, August 16th. 
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WESTERN IOWA CONFERENCE ART SHOW 

The Western Iowa Conference Art Show was held at Treynor on April 14-16.  The 
show was judged by 3 professional artists who awarded 5 “Outstanding Works” in 
each of the 25 categories.  Any piece that received a vote from a judge received an 
“Honorable Mention”. 
 
Madison Clark received the highest point total from the judges and therefore, was 
awarded “Best of Show” for her charcoal drawing.  Other Treynor winners are as fol-
lows: 

 
Charcoal Outstanding Work    Mixed Media Outstanding Work 
 Madison Clark (2)     Madison Clark 
        Lauren Van Winkle—Honorable Mention 
Advanced Pencil Outstanding Work    Cole McKenzie—Honorable Mention 
 Trenton Geer  
 Kaylen Anderson    Watercolor Outstanding Work 
 Nick Carolus—Honorable Mention    Kaylen Anderson 
        Andi Gubbels 
Beginning Pencil Outstanding Work    Devin Stane—Honorable Mention 
 Emily Mejstrik      Sadie Zeisler—Honorable Mention 
        Stephanie Suden—Honorable Mention 
Colored Pencil Outstanding Work    Kellin Chambers—Honorable Mention 
 Trenton Geer 
 Sadie Zeisler—Honorable Mention  Oil/Acrylic Outstanding Work 
 Andi Gubbels—Honorable Mention   Madison Clark (2) 
 Tracy Purdy—Honorable Mention    Kaylen Anderson—Honorable Mention (2) 
    
2-D Design Outstanding Work    Hand-Built Ceramics Outstanding Work 
 Kellin Chambers      Jenny Nusser 
        Madison Clark 
Colored Pastel       Lauren Van Winkle 
 Kellin Chambers—Honorable Mention   Jenny Nusser—Honorable Mention 
 Tracy Purdy—Honorable Mention    Quentin Keuck—Honorable Mention 
 Sadie Zeisler—Honorable Mention 
 
Wheel-Thrown Ceramics Outstanding Work 
 Trenton Geer 
 Quentin Keuck—Honorable Mention 
 
Congratulations to these student artists! 

BASEBALL/SOFTBALL SENIOR CITIZEN SHUTTLE 

 
        Midwest Insurance Services will again sponsor our senior citizen shuttle for the upcoming 
        baseball and softball season.  This service provides all senior citizen spectators access to 
        the softball and baseball fields and bleachers.  Please thank Steve Chambers and  
        Midwest Insurance Services for their continued support of Treynor Community School  
        and its’ activities. 
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     Notes from the Librarian’s Desk (Ellen Garaffa) 

Book    Club draws to an end.   

The Treynor Book Clubs will meet for the last time this year during the last week of school.  The 
Youth Librarian for the Council Bluffs Public Library will join the Middle School and Elementary 
Book Clubs to tell members about fun and exciting summer activities at the library.  The sixth 
grade Book Club was amazing this year, with more than 20 students coming every week!  The 
high school members who continue to come to meetings in spite of increasingly busy lives are 
especially appreciated by Mrs. Garaffa. 

Fund-raisers for library books have gone well. 

The students of Treynor appreciate the support of the community in raising money for books at 
the Barnes and Noble Book Fair last fall.  Since there can be no more Barnes and Noble Book 
Fairs (no more Barnes and Noble in Council Bluffs), the High School Book Club decided to try 
doing Can Kennel during the month of April. This may be our new best source of funds for 
books! 

Gifts are appreciated! 

Gifts received at the end of last year got the libraries off to a good start:  $430 from Chapter OZ 
of the P.E.O. Sisterhood, and $2500 for the elementary from the Lakin Award to Kelly 
Sutherland.  This year , the Junior Optimists continued their support of the library program with 
a $500 grant from Wal-Mart that they applied for and won.  The Jones family remembered the 
library at Christmas time, as usual, with a generous gift.  Also, all through the year, school 
families have donated books to the school libraries when they weed their bookshelves at home.  
(Books that aren’t used in our libraries go to the Council Bluffs Public Library.)  All of this 
support helps to keep the library program alive and exciting for the kids. 
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Financial Literacy Month  
Here are some tips for raising a money-smart kid: 

Set the example. Children learn a lot from their parents. Be an example of a responsible money 
manager by paying bills on time, being a conscious spender and an active saver. Look for 
opportunities to talk about money, read aloud books and play games that center around spending 
money wisely.  

Discuss needs vs. wants. Family shopping trips are good opportunities to discuss budgeting, 
spending and saving. It's easy to give clear examples of "needs" and "wants," using different 
kinds of foods at a grocery store: Milk (for strong bones) is a need; soft drinks are a want.  

Divide and conquer. Have children begin budgeting by dividing their allowance or any money 
they receive into three jars labeled sharing, spending, and saving. Our kindergarten students use 
these (called “Moonjars”) in our in-school banking program. Children could then deposit 10 
percent of their money or ($1 for every $10) in the sharing jar, 30 percent ($3 for every $10) into 
the spending jar, and 60 percent into the saving jar.  

Bank on knowledge. Take your children to your bank and show them how transactions work. 
Ask a bank manager to explain how the bank operates, how money generates interest and how an 
ATM works. Ask the manager for a tour -- be sure to ask to see the vault!  

Pay by the chore. Make a list of all the chores that need to get done around the house, such as 
weeding the garden, washing the car, sweeping the garage or dusting the living room. Put a 
dollar amount next to each chore. Then work with your children to prioritize the chores based 
upon how much money they need this week or month.  

Budget, budget, budget. Have older teens list expenses and income. Under expenses, include 
what they spend for movies, games, lunches, etc. Have them subtract expenses from income. 
Help them think of ways to reduce their spending. If their income is more than expenses, talk 
about a savings plan.  

Plan on a budget. Tell your children to pretend they are in charge of planning a birthday party at 
home for another child. Four of their friends will be at the party. Estimate the total cost. Suppose 
the party is lunch at a local restaurant. Estimate the total cost. Suppose the party is a trip to a 
local amusement park or bowling alley. Estimate the total cost.  

Save on back-to-school shopping. When it's time to go back-to-school shopping, discuss with 
your children alternative or less expensive items than what is listed on their school supply list. 
Then compare how much they'll save. Discuss with them ways to save money throughout the 
year by packing a lunch, using all pages in notebooks and using book covers.  
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The TS Bank – Elementary School Cardinal Branch continues to have great involvement and success! As of April 
18th, 1,426 deposits have been made totaling $15,661! This is an excellent way to teach students the value of saving. 
It also provides a real world opportunity for students to practice money management skills they learn in class. 
Thanks to all for making this a terrific program! 

Congratulations to the twelve 4th grade students selected to serve as Cardinal Branch bank tellers next school year! 
The twelve include Luke Mieska, Jack Stogdill, Grace Kinsella, James Young, Ben Boese, Sydnie Melby, Alex 
Anderson, Brock Fox, Brocktyn Kinnison, Ryan Danker, Allison Young, and Grace Guidry. These students 
will job shadow in April and May and begin their duties at the beginning of school in August. 

Three Treynor Elementary students were recently recognized at the Iowa MoneySmart Week kickoff luncheon in 
Council Bluffs as being winners of a local poster contest. The poster theme was “There’s a lot to know about 
money. What should you know now?” Thomas Schechinger (5th grade), Malloy Helvie (3rd grade), and Andi 
Piittmann  (2nd grade) were recognized for their work as each student was awarded a $50 Best Buy gift card 
courtesy of First National Bank, Council Bluffs Savings Bank, and TS Bank. Those three posters, along with over 
160 additional posters created by Mrs. Schoening’s elementary art classes, have been submitted to the statewide 
MoneySmart Week poster contest as well. The statewide winner earns a $200 prize. 

Mrs. Stogdill’s 8th grade English students participated in the MoneySmart Kid essay contest. This year’s essay 
theme was “Give an example of when it is wise to borrow money and when it is not. What factors must you 
consider to make a responsible choice?” Three of our students (Dominique Mayer, Anna Bilek, and Taylor  
McIntyre ) were selected as finalists for this year’s award and Taylor earned recognition as the state runner-up. The 
Iowa Banker’s Association has awarded Taylor a $250 prize for her efforts! 
 
In March and April eighty three Treynor high school students participated in the National Financial Capability 
Challenge.  Nineteen (23%) scored in the top 20% nationally. Five students were recognized as having the highest 
overall scores and they include Nick Carolus, Collin Earls, Emalee Giles, Dillon Ruby , and Abigail 
Strutzenberg. 
 
On May 8th Treynor middle school students will participate in a presentation by the National Theatre for Children 
entitled “Mad About Money”. This presentation will reinforce the importance of saving and investing and will be 
delivered via professional live actors that combine high energy sketch comedy with improvisation to teach students 
educational messages. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. I may be reached at 487-3181. 
 
Have a great summer! 
 

Thank you, 

Bob Mantell 
Director of Financial Literacy 
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    SunSunSunSun    MonMonMonMon    TueTueTueTue    WedWedWedWed    ThuThuThuThu    FriFriFriFri    SatSatSatSat    

  

 
 

1 
WIC G & B 
Track @ 
Audubon 4:30 

2 
1:30 Early 

Dismissal 

 

WIC G & B 
Golf @ Atlan-
tic  9:00  

3 HS Awards 
@ 2:30 

WIC JH G & B  
Track @ AHST 
4:00; Fine Arts 
Night @ 7:30 in 
Auditorium & 
MS Commons 

4 
Boys Track @ 
Bedford 5:00 

4th Grade to 
SAC Museum 

5 
State Large Group 
Music Contest 

6 

 

7  
4th Grade Pen Pal 
Picnic 

JH G & B Track 
@ Mo Valley 4:00 

Boys Track @ F-M 
4:30; Girls Track 
@ T-C 4:30 

G & B Golf @ 
AHST 4:00 

8  
G & B Golf 
Tri-Center Here 
4:00 

JH  Spring 
Concert @ 7:00 
in Auditorium 

9 
Senior Trip 

Kind. to Rose 
Theater 

Baccalaureate 

@ St. Paul 
Lutheran 

Church 8:00 

10  
G & B   
District Track 
@  Guthrie 
Center  4:00 

11 
Elementary 
Track Meet 

 

Boys Sectional  
Golf @ Dunlap 
9:00 a.m. 

12 
 

13 
Graduation 
2:00  in 
West Gym 

 

 

 
Mother’s Day 

14  
1st Grade to 
Fontenelle Forest; 
Girls District Golf 
9:00 a.m.; Kind. 
Grandparents Day 
@ 2:00 

JH Track @ Shen-
andoah 4:00 

15  
AR 100 Point 
Luncheon 

 

School Board 

Meeting @ 6:30 

 

  

16 
Elem. Book 
Club @ 3:30 

 

Elementary 
Track Meet 
Rain Date 

17  
5th Grade to 
Mahoney State 
Park 

G & B State 
Track in Des 
Moines 

 

18 Boys Dis-
trict Golf @ 
Crestwood Hills 
9:00; G & B State 
Track in Des 
Moines; Last Day 
of School—
Dismiss @ 11:00 

19 
G & B State Track 
in Des Moines 

20 

 

21 
Girls Regional 
Golf @ 9:00 

JV/Var BB @ 
Lewis Central 
5:30/7:30   

22 
JV/Var SB 
A.L. Here 
6:00/7:30 

JV/Var BB @ 
Clarinda 
5:30/7:30 

23   
 

24 
JV/Var SB @ 
Corning 
6:00/7:30 

25  
Boys State Golf 
@ Lake Pano-
rama 12:00 

JV/Var BB @ 
Lenox 6:00/7:45 

JV/Var SB Gris-
wold  Here 
6:00/7:30 

26  Boys State 
Golf @ Lake 
Panorama 8:00 

V SB Here 10:00  

Clarinda & St. 
Albert 

V BB @ Logan 

Lo-Ma & Nish-
nabotna 

27  
 

 

 

 

28  
 

29 Girls State 
Golf @ Otter 
Creek ;  

9th /JV/V BB 
AHST Here 
4:00/6:00/7:45 

9th/JV/V SB 
AHST Here 
5:00/6:00/7:30 

30 
Girls State Golf 
@ Otter Creek 

9th/JV/V BB @ 
Tri-Center 
4:00/6:00/7:45 

9/JV/V SB @ T-
C 5:00/6:00/7:45 

31 
JV/Var SB 
Nishnabotna 
Here 6:00/7:30 

  

May 2012 
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     1 
9th/JV/Var SB 

@ Underwood 

5:00/6:00/7:30 

9th/JV/Var BB 

@ Underwood 

4:00/6:00/7:45 

2  
Softball Tourna-
ment @ Atlantic 
10:00 

Baseball  Here 
12:00 w/Corning 

& Red Oak 4:00 

3 

 

4   
9th BB @ Lewis 
Central 11:00 

JV & Var 
SB/BB Audu-
bon Here 
6:00/7:30 & 
7:45 

5   
JV & Var BB 
Nishnabotna 
Here 
6:00/7:45 

JTW Summer 
Library 9-
11:30 a.m. 

6 
9th/JV/Var SB 
@ Mo Valley 

5:00/6:00/7:30 

9th/JV/Var BB 

@ Mo Valley 

3:30/5:30/7:45 

 

7  
JV & Var SB 
Lo-Ma Here 
6:00/7:30 

8 
9th BB @ St. 
Albert 11:00 

JV & Var SB/BB 
Riverside Here 
6:00/7:30 & 7:45 

9   
JV  & Var BB @ 
Shenandoah  
1:00/3:00 

10 
 

11 
9th/JV/Var SB 
@ AHST 

5:00/6:00/7:30 

9th/JV/Var BB 

@ AHST 

4:00/6:00/7:45 

12  
JV & Var BB 
Boyer  Valley 
Here  

6:00/7:45 

JTW Summer 
Library 9—
11:30 a.m. 

13  
JV/Var SB & 
BB @ Griswold  

6:00/7:30 & 
7:45 

 

14 
9th BB A.L. 
Here 2:00 

JV & Var SB 

Boyer Valley 
Here 6:00/7:30 

15   
9th/JV/Var SB 

Tri-Center Here 

5:00/6:00/7:30 

9th/JV/Var BB 

Tri-Center Here 

4:00/6:00/7:45 

16 
Baseball & Soft-
ball Tournaments 
Here 10:00 

 

17 

 

18  
WIC Baseball 
Tournament 

19 9th BB Lo-
Ma Here 12:00; 
JV BB @ Under-
wood 

4:00 vs. T-C 

6:00 vs. Under-
wood 

WIC Softball 

JTW Library 

20   
WIC Baseball 
Tournament @ 
AHST 

21  
WIC Softball 
Tournament @ 
Missouri Valley 

22 
WIC Baseball 
Tournament @ 
AHST 

23  
Softball Tourna-
ment @ Bedford 
9:30 

9th BB @ Glen-
wood   10:00 vs. 
Mo Valley 

24  
 

 

 

25  
9th/JV/Var SB 

5:00/6:00/7:30 

9th/JV/Var BB 

4:00/6:00/7:45 

Underwood 
Here 

 26 
9th/JV/Var 
BB T.J. Here 

11:00/6:00 
7:45; JTW 
Summer Li-
brary 9-11:30 

27 
JV/Var SB & BB 
@ Audubon 

6:00/7:30 & 7:45 

 

 

28 
9th BB @ A.L. 
2:00 

JV/Var SB & 
BB @ IKM-
Manning 6:00 
& 7:30/7:45 

29 
9th/JV/Var SB 

5:00/6:00/7:30 

9th/JV/Var BB 

4:00/6:00/7:45 

Mo Valley Here 

30 
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SunSunSunSun    MonMonMonMon    TueTueTueTue    WedWedWedWed    ThuThuThuThu    FriFriFriFri    SatSatSatSat    

1 2 
9th BB L.C. 
Here 11:00 

JV/Var BB @ 
Riverside  

6:00/7:45 

 

 3 
9th BB @ Lo-Ma 
10:00; JV/Var BB  

Griswold Here 
6:00/7:45 

Regional Softball 

JTW Library 

 4 
 

 

  5 
JV/Var BB @ 
West Harrison 
6:00/7:45 

 

Regional  

Softball 

6 
Regional 

 Softball 

7 
District 

Baseball 

8 
 

 

 

 

9  
Regional 

Softball 

10 
District 

Baseball 

 

JTW Summer 
Library 9-11:30 am 

11 
 

12  
District 

Baseball 

13  
 

14  
District 

Baseball 

15 
 

16 
State 

Softball  

 

   

17  
JTW Summer 
Library 9-11:30 am 

 

 

Baseball 

Sub-State 

18 
 

19  
 

20 
 

21 
 

22 
 

23  
 

State 

Baseball   

 

24  
 

25 
 

26  
 

 

 

 

27  
 

28 
 

29 
 

 

 

                  

30  
 

31 
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Celebrat
e Indepe
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Celebrat
e Indepe
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ay!    
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ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Treynor Community School does not 
discriminate in its’ policies or programs 
on the basis of race, color, creed, relig-
ion, age, sex, handicap, national origin, 
marital status or ancestry.   Treynor 
Schools supports Affirmative Action and 
Equal Opportunity Employment. 

 

This will be the last newsletter for the 2011-12 school year.  The first news-
letter for the 2012-13 school year will be available online or mailed before the 
end of July.  It will contain information for registration and for the 2012-2013 
school year.   

Have a great summer! 

PO Box 369 
Treynor, IA 51575 

Phone: 712-487-3414 
Fax: 712-487-3332 

We’re on the Web! 

www.treynor.k12.ia.us 

Treynor Community 

School 

POSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMERPOSTAL CUSTOMER    

END OF THE YEAR FEES & LUNCH BALANCES 

Just a reminder with the end of the school year approaching—all lunch accounts must have a 
positive balance on the last day of school.  Students who have a negative lunch balance will 
not be able to sign out for the year.   

Fees will also be due for Industrial Tech. classes and projects before students can sign out on 
the last day of school. 

 


